So that the Rotary Club of Southeast Tulsa is robust enough to accomplish its high-impact objectives, we need to attract talented, passionate, and energetic members – at a pace of about 15 new members each year.  Therefore, I’m excited that we’ve had a good number of guests in attendance at our meetings this summer!  

Amazingly, those who’ve joined us for meetings are interested in becoming members, even after meeting us - .  It appears that we will be installing 3-4 new members very soon – all of whom are new to Rotary.

It has been so easy for me to pull out the Visioning documents that we prepared this Spring and communicate just “who” we are as a club to these prospective new members.  It’s been fun watching them become excited over SETR’s passion for service focused on young people—at Roy Clark Elementary and internationally –further validating that we are on the right track!  

I encourage you to give the gift of an invitation to one of our upcoming club meetings so that your friends and associates can also experience our caring membership and enthusiasm around our service.  

Here is a link that is helpful in communicating just what Rotary does around the world.  You might want to e-mail this link to your friends and associates who are invited to a meeting so they know a little something about Rotary before their visit:

http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/JoiningRotary/Pages/ridefault.aspx

If you know of someone who would like to receive an invitation from me, either to attend a meeting or to meet with me to hear more  about our passions at SETR, please let me know and I’ll be happy to set up a meeting.  And, of course, you are always welcome to join us at the meeting – over coffee or lunch.

Sonja Wilson
918-527-4565
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